
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/30/2024 5:53:32 PM

First name: Lane

Last name: Mathis

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: While I cannot defend "zero mangement" when it comes to climbing in wilderness I feel confident in

saying that the MRA process will not work for the user group. 

 

Anchor maintenance needs to be possible without much red tape. Nowhere in the proposal does it guarantee a

timely response from the governing body. It would help to outline some guidelines that force the park service to

answer the permits. 

 

Also, regarding route exploration and ground-up first ascents. These can be timely and require seasonal efforts.

This means that we need a timely response so that we can plan accordingly and prepare for a vertical expedition

so-to-speak. 

 

In short: we need more flexibility in the language and protection from the slowness that the bureaucratic process

can create due to funding and staffing shortages. 


